
Our live presentation will 
start shortly

Thank you for joining us this evening



A warm welcome to the 
families of our new Year 7 

students

Virtual Transition Evening 

Moving Up to Latimer 2021



Mr Nigel Corrigan
Achievement Leader 
Moving Up and Transition Lead for Year 7



Two key Moving Up events 
in June and July

Moving Up Event One – Wednesday 16 June

Moving Up Event Two – Thursday 1 July



Working in Partnership with Home and 
School

• Proud of our family ethos

• Communication through our newsletter by e mail, our website, 
social media platforms to include Facebook and Twitter

• Successful parent forum

Page 20 of the information pack



Aiming for Excellence

• Happy children

• Student’s being the best they can be

• Student’s being consistent in all that they do

• Hard work does really bring success!

Page 3 of the information pack



Supporting your Child

• Form Tutor 

• Achievement Leader

• Academic mentoring, pastoral care and support providing  
individual guidance

Page 17 of the information pack



Year 7 LORIC Skills Programme

• Students will follow a personal development skills programme delivered in tutor 
time

• LORIC = The skills of Leadership, Organisation, Resilience, Initiative and 
Communication Skills will be developed in Year 7

• It enables our students to understand the importance of becoming well-rounded 
young adults, ready to embrace a challenging and competitive world 

• We want students to look beyond their education, raising aspirations and ensure 
they are ready for ‘life after Latimer’



Learning at Latimer

• Largely mixed ability teaching across subjects

• Exciting and challenging curriculum

• We strive for all learning to be innovative and personalised



Being ready to learn- High expectations

• Uniform and PE/ Dance uniform

• Attendance and Punctuality

• Behaviour for Learning (B4L)

• Learning equipment

Ready to learn overview

Pages 6-13 of the information pack



Our Latimer Uniform

• All students must have a Latimer blazer and Latimer tie direct from our uniform supplier: 
Karlsports. PE and Dance uniform is also required as outlined in the information pack

• All students must avoid incorrect uniform items such as skinny or cropped trousers, 
leggings or shirts that cannot be used with a tie or be tucked into school trousers or a skirt

• All students must avoid incorrect school shoes (no black pumps, trainers or boots)

• All students must avoid additional piercings, unnatural hair colour, jewellery and acrylic 
nails

• Our uniform policy is non-negotiable

Pages 6-8 of the information pack

Uniform supplier details on page 8 www.ksschoolwear.co.uk

http://www.ksschoolwear.co.uk/


Attendance and Punctuality

• Every day counts and every lesson counts – Our expectation is at 
least 96% attendance, each year

• Direct link with attendance and achievement

• Avoid holidays during term time

• Avoid medical appointments during the day

• Attendance will be monitored and rewarded

Page 9-10 of the information pack



Behaviour for learning
• Every child has the right to learn 

• Systems and sanctions are in place for 

behaviour that challenges and disrupts

learning – See pages 11-13

• Behaviour for Learning detentions

• Students can gain positive epraise points

• Students can receive subject postcards or positive emails or a phone call for 
demonstrating positive behaviour for learning

Pages 11-13 of the information pack



Equipment- Being organised

• Students should have a suitable school bag for 

learning

• Students must be ready to learn with equipment 

and spares!

• Literacy - Students must have a regular reading 

book for Drop Everything and Read. We also 

operate an Accelerated Reader Scheme in Year 7

• Students should have Black ink pens and red pens 

for peer marking and assessment

• Students will need a calculator for Maths- Casio 

FX83
Pages 9 and 15 of the information pack



Rewarding student’s positive 
contributions

Page 11 of the information pack
www.epraise.co.uk

http://www.epraise.co.uk/


Home learning - Homework

Pages 13-14 of the information pack

• We operate an online system 

• Key Stage 3 – ‘Learning’ outside the 

classroom

• Its aim is to accelerate progress

• Core subjects – set once a week

• We will give Year 7 a

‘settling in’ period and give notice of 

a homework start date during September



Sports Hall, 4G Pitch and Science 
Learning Centre



Student dining at Latimer

• We operate a cashless service- payments can be made 
through school gateway online service

• We operate a breakfast service

• Hot and cold food is available

• Free School meals

• Please do not allow students to bring in any foods that 
contain nuts. Inform us of any food allergies and              
intolerances your child may have

Page 15-16 and 18 of the information pack



Student Music Lessons at Latimer

• Starting new or continuing from Primary School

• Please contact us at year7@Latimer.org.uk if you would like 
your child to start or continue with peripatetic lessons through 
the NMPAT Music service.  

mailto:year7@Latimer.org.uk


Moving Up Event Two: 1 July 4pm-7pm

• An opportunity for a five minute one to one, face to face question and 
answer session where you can ask a member of Latimer staff any 
questions you may have. Please have your questions ready on the night!  

• The event can be accessed online 

• Instructions and details of how to set up this event and book an 
appointment will be emailed during next week, week beginning 21 June 

• Parents / Carers of SEND students will be able to book a longer 10 minute 
appointment with a member of our Learning Support team 



A successful September start for your child

• Year 7 will start Latimer on Thursday 2 September

• The start time is 8.20am, warning bell at 8.25am

• Break time is 10.30am for 20 minutes

• Lunch time is 11.50am for 35 minutes

• The end time of the school day is 3 pm

(Transport details can be found on page 19 of the information 
booklet  - Cycling to and from Latimer)

Pages 4 and 5 of the information pack



A successful September start for your child

• Your child should arrive in their Latimer uniform, with their 
school bag, learning equipment(stationary), snacks, a water 
bottle, lunch and medication(if needed). PE/ Dance uniform will 
not be needed on their first day. (All uniform items should be labelled with your 

child’s forename and surname).

• Parents / carers will not have access onto the College site on 2 
September. Students will be greeted and directed by Latimer 
staff at the gates in September.

Pages 4 and 5 of the information pack



A sincere thank you for 
joining us this evening

We look forward to working with you and your family in September 
2021

Should you wish to ask any further questions in relation to Moving Up 

2021 please do not hesitate to contact a member of the team at Latimer 

by e mail to: year7@Latimer.org.uk

mailto:year7@Latimer.org.uk

